Four UPM undergraduate students joined our laboratory

Four undergraduate students, UPM, Malaysia, Nur'Atirah binti Muhadi, Shafinaz
binti Keply, Nur Hidayu binti Abu Hassan, Nik Salwani binti Nik Yusoff arrived at
Kyoto on June 23 and joined our laboratory as internship. They are going to stay
here for 10 weeks until September 4 and participate in our many kinds of events
and meetings. I wish all our members communicate with them well and exchange
your activities and hope the four students learn not only Japanese technologies but

also traditional cultures in Japan.
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